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As a multi generational farm in Linn County Oregon ~ We are in support of SB498. 

Having experienced e financial burden experienced during the passing of farm 

ground from generation to generation and the worry and potential tax expense upon 

the transfer of estates, we are corned that at so point without a Bill such as this, a 

generation will have no choice but to dissolve a family heritage due to the burden of 

estate tax.  We are hoping to pass our farming onto the next generation but 

sometimes the “desire to” and the “reality of” are unobtainable without these bills that 

give us some protection. I ask for your support in helping us to remove obstacle that 

may prevent this from happening.  


